
 

 
 
NEWS RELEASE  

Extension Offers Free & Confidential Farm Financial Counseling 

Northfield, Minn. 06-08-18—​ ​Low prices the past five years have increased financial stress on 
family farms. University of Minnesota Extension offers free, one-on-one financial counseling to 
farmers experiencing financial stress.  
 
Here’s what a recent program participant said: “We called the U of M Extension Farm Financial 
Counseling program and are so glad that we did. We were assigned an analyst. His knowledge 
and compassion for our situation helped us understand the options available and allowed us to 
see a clear direction for our farm. We are grateful for this free, confidential service, and we 
encourage others to make the call.”   
 
A team of Extension farm financial analysts has been assembled of retired experts from areas 
like banking and farm business management education to provide free, one-on-one financial 
counseling to farmers that are experiencing financial stress. These analysts will help participating 
farmers understand their financial situation, explore options, and seek to identify alternatives to 
help alleviate the financial stress caused by the current agricultural climate.  
 
Contact the Farm Information Line at 1-800-232-9077 or visit ​https://z.umn.edu/FinanceHelp​ to 
set up an appointment. 
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